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simple!
skills along the way on intriguing passages in original
Greek texts, which range from Heraclitus and the New
Testament to Diogenes and Greek gravestones.
Black Hills Nora Roberts 2009-07-07 In this #1 New York
Times bestseller, Nora Roberts takes readers deep into
the rugged hills of South Dakota, where the shadows keep
secrets, hunters stalk the land, and a friendship
matures into something more.... Cooper Sullivan spent
the summers of his youth on his grandparents’ South
Dakota ranch, sharing innocent games and stolen kisses
with the neighbor girl, Lil Chance. Now, twelve years
after they last walked together hand in hand, fate has
brought them back to the Black Hills. Though the memory
of Coop’s touch still haunts her, Lil has let nothing
stop her dream of opening the Chance Wildlife Refuge,
but something—or someone—has been keeping a close watch.
When small pranks and acts of destruction escalate into
a heartless attack on Lil’s beloved cougar, memories of
an unsolved murder have Coop springing to action to keep
Lil safe. Both of them know the natural dangers that
lurk in the wild landscape of the Black Hills. But a
killer of twisted and unnatural instincts has singled
them out as prey....
Lumberjanes: The Moon Is Up (Lumberjanes #2) Mariko

Twenty Greek Stories Designed to Accompany Hansen and
Quinn's Greek: an Intensive Course H. Paul Brown 2014
Handbook for Georgia County Commissioners Betty J.
Hudson 2002-01-01
Ancient Greek Alive Paula Saffire 2017-12-10 This
innovative textbook offers students a dynamic
introduction to classical Greek. It inspires a
constructive sense of enthusiasm in the classroom while
helping students master grammatical principles and
reading skills. Among the imaginative features of the
book is a two-week introduction to spoken Greek, which
immerses students in the sound and basic vocabulary of
the language so that they are comfortable as they learn
to read and write. (Conversational scripts are
provided.) For its reading passages, Ancient Greek Alive
uses engaging and even humorous stories drawn from
folklore around the world and rendered freshly into
classical Greek. The book's grammatical explanations are
unusually clear. Helpful, one-step-at-a-time exercises
are incorporated into the lessons. Entire chapters are
devoted to vocabulary review to underline its importance
and provide rest stops. There are special sections on
aspects of Greek culture. Students test their reading
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Tamaki 2018-05-08 Welcome to Miss Qiunzella Thiskwin
Penniquiqul Thistle Crumpet’s Camp for Hardcore Lady
Types. The five scouts of Roanoke cabin—Jo, April,
Molly, Mal, and Ripley—love their summers at camp. They
get to hang out with their best friends, earn Lumberjane
scout badges, annoy their no-nonsense counselor Jen . .
. and go on supernatural adventures. That last one? A
pretty normal occurrence at Miss Qiunzella’s, where the
woods contain endless mysteries. As the camp gears up
for the big Galaxy Wars competition, Jo and the gang get
some help from an unexpected visitor—a Moon Pirate! Book
Two will focus on Jo, the ingenious inventor of the
group who also happens to be trans.
A History of the World in 100 Objects Neil MacGregor
2011-10-06 This book takes a dramatically original
approach to the history of humanity, using objects which
previous civilisations have left behind them, often
accidentally, as prisms through which we can explore
past worlds and the lives of the men and women who lived
in them. The book's range is enormous. It begins with
one of the earliest surviving objects made by human
hands, a chopping tool from the Olduvai gorge in Africa,
and ends with an object from the 21st century which
represents the world we live in today. Neil MacGregor's
aim is not simply to describe these remarkable things,
but to show us their significance - how a stone pillar
tells us about a great Indian emperor preaching
tolerance to his people, how Spanish pieces of eight
tell us about the beginning of a global currency or how
an early Victorian tea-set tells us about the impact of
empire. Each chapter immerses the reader in a past
civilisation accompanied by an exceptionally wellinformed guide. Seen through this lens, history is a
kaleidoscope - shifting, interconnected, constantly
surprising, and shaping our world today in ways that
most of us have never imagined. An intellectual and
visual feast, it is one of the most engrossing and
unusual history books published in years.
Paperbound Books in Print 1983
Reflective Practice in Nursing Lioba Howatson-Jones
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2016-02-27 Would you like to develop some strategies to
manage knowledge deficits, near misses and mistakes in
practice? Are you looking to improve your reflective
writing for your portfolio, essays or assignments?
Reflective practice enables us to make sense of, and
learn from, the experiences we have each day and if
nurtured properly can provide skills that will you come
to rely on throughout your nursing career. Using clear
language and insightful examples, scenarios and case
studies the third edition of this popular and
bestselling book shows you what reflection is, why it is
so important and how you can use it to improve your
nursing practice. Key features: · Clear and
straightforward introduction to reflection directly
written for nursing students and new nurses · Full of
activities designed to build confidence when using
reflective practice · Each chapter is linked to relevant
NMC Standards and Essential Skills Clusters
Good and Cheap Leanne Brown 2015-07-14 A perfect and
irresistible idea: A cookbook filled with delicious,
healthful recipes created for everyone on a tight
budget. While studying food policy as a master’s
candidate at NYU, Leanne Brown asked a simple yet
critical question: How well can a person eat on the $4 a
day given by SNAP, the U.S. government’s Supplemental
Nutrition Assistance Program informally known as food
stamps? The answer is surprisingly well: Broiled Tilapia
with Lime, Spicy Pulled Pork, Green Chile and Cheddar
Quesadillas, Vegetable Jambalaya, Beet and Chickpea
Salad—even desserts like Coconut Chocolate Cookies and
Peach Coffee Cake. In addition to creating nutritious
recipes that maximize every ingredient and use
economical cooking methods, Ms. Brown gives tips on
shopping; on creating pantry basics; on mastering
certain staples—pizza dough, flour tortillas—and saucy
extras that make everything taste better, like spice oil
and tzatziki; and how to make fundamentally smart,
healthful food choices. The idea for Good and Cheap is
already proving itself. The author launched a
Kickstarter campaign to self-publish and fund the buy
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one/give one model. Hundreds of thousands of viewers
watched her video and donated $145,000, and national
media are paying attention. Even high-profile chefs and
food writers have taken note—like Mark Bittman, who
retweeted the link to the campaign; Francis Lam, who
called it “Terrific!”; and Michael Pollan, who cited it
as a “cool kickstarter.” In the same way that TOMS
turned inexpensive, stylish shoes into a larger do-good
movement, Good and Cheap is poised to become a cookbook
that every food lover with a conscience will embrace.
Think Simon Blackburn 1999-08-05 This is a book about
the big questions in life: knowledge, consciousness,
fate, God, truth, goodness, justice. It is for anyone
who believes there are big questions out there, but does
not know how to approach them. Think sets out to explain
what they are and why they are important. Simon
Blackburn begins by putting forward a convincing case
for the study of philosophy and goes on to give the
reader a sense of how the great historical figures such
as Descartes, Hume, Kant, and Wittgenstein have
approached its central themes. Each chapter explains a
major issue, and gives the reader a self-contained guide
through the problems that philosophers have studied. The
large scope of topics covered range from scepticism, the
self, mond and body, and freedom to ethics and the
arguments surrounding the existence of God. Lively and
approachable, this book is ideal for all those who want
to learn how the basic techniques of thinking shape our
existence.
I Survived the Battle of D-Day, 1944 (I Survived #18)
Lauren Tarshis 2019-01-29 This installment in the New
York Times bestselling I Survived series from Lauren
Tarshis shines a spotlight on the Normandy landings,
just in time for the 75th anniversary of D-Day!
Introduction to Attic Greek Donald J. Mastronarde
2013-02-01 Thoroughly revised and expanded, Introduction
to Attic Greek, 2nd Edition gives student and
instructors the most comprehensive and accessible
presentation of ancient Greek available. The text
features: • Full exposure to the grammar and morphology
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that students will encounter in actual texts • Selfcontained instructional chapters, with challenging,
carefully tailored exercises • Progressively more
complex chapters to build the student's knowledge of
declensions, tenses, and constructions by alternating
emphasis on morphology and syntax • Readings based on
actual texts and include unadapted passages from
Xenophon, Lysias, Plato, Aristophanes, and Thucydides. •
Concise introduction to the history of the Greek
language • Composite list of verbs with principal parts,
and an appendix of all paradigms • Greek-English and
English-Greek glossaries Additional Resources: •Robust
online supplements for teaching and learning available
at atticgreek.org •Answer Key to exercises also
available from UC Press (978-0-520-27574-4)
The Last Cowboys: A Pioneer Family in the New West John
Branch 2018-05-15 "A can't-put-it-down modern Western."
—Kirk Siegler, NPR Longlisted for the PEN/ESPN Award for
Literary Sports Writing The Last Cowboys is Pulitzer
Prize-winning reporter John Branch’s epic tale of one
American family struggling to hold on to the fading
vestiges of the Old West. For generations, the Wrights
of southern Utah have raised cattle and world-champion
saddle-bronc riders—many call them the most successful
rodeo family in history. Now they find themselves
fighting to save their land and livelihood as the West
is transformed by urbanization, battered by drought, and
rearranged by public-land disputes. Could rodeo, of all
things, be the answer? Written with great lyricism and
filled with vivid scenes of heartache and broken bones,
The Last Cowboys is a powerful testament to the grit and
integrity that fuel the American Dream.
Reading Greek Joint Association of Classical Teachers
2007-07-30 Second edition of best-selling one-year
introductory course in ancient Greek for students and
adults. This volume contains a narrative adapted
entirely from ancient authors in order to encourage
students rapidly to develop their reading skills. The
texts and numerous illustrations also provide a good
introduction to Greek culture.
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The Survival of a Mathematician Steven George Krantz
2009-01 "One of the themes of the book is how to have a
fulfilling professional life. In order to achieve this
goal, Krantz discusses keeping a vigorous scholarly
program going and finding new challenges, as well as
dealing with the everyday tasks of research, teaching,
and administration." "In short, this is a survival
manual for the professional mathematician - both in
academics and in industry and government agencies. It is
a sequel to the author's A Mathematician's Survival
Guide."--BOOK JACKET.
No Country for Old Men Cormac McCarthy 2007-11-29 This
blistering novel—from the bestselling, Pulitzer
Prize–winning author of The Road—returns to the TexasMexico border, setting of the famed Border Trilogy. The
time is our own, when rustlers have given way to drugrunners and small towns have become free-fire zones. One
day, a good old boy named Llewellyn Moss finds a pickup
truck surrounded by a bodyguard of dead men. A load of
heroin and two million dollars in cash are still in the
back. When Moss takes the money, he sets off a chain
reaction of catastrophic violence that not even the
law–in the person of aging, disillusioned Sheriff
Bell–can contain. As Moss tries to evade his pursuers–in
particular a mysterious mastermind who flips coins for
human lives–McCarthy simultaneously strips down the
American crime novel and broadens its concerns to
encompass themes as ancient as the Bible and as bloodily
contemporary as this morning’s headlines. No Country for
Old Men is a triumph.
Same-Sex Dynamics Among Nineteenth-Century Americans D.
Michael Quinn 2001-06-15 Winner of the Herbert Feis
Award from the American Historical Association and named
one of the best religion books of the year by Publishers
Weekly, D. Michael Quinn's Same-Sex Dynamics among
Nineteenth-Century Americans has elicited critical
acclaim as well as controversy. Using Mormonism as a
case study of the extent of early America's acceptance
of same-sex intimacy, Quinn examines several examples of
long-term relationships among Mormon same-sex couples
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and the environment in which they flourished before the
onset of homophobia in the late 1950s.
Corcoran Gallery of Art Corcoran Gallery of Art 2011
This authoritative catalogue of the Corcoran Gallery of
Art's renowned collection of pre-1945 American paintings
will greatly enhance scholarly and public understanding
of one of the finest and most important collections of
historic American art in the world. Composed of more
than 600 objects dating from 1740 to 1945.
Wuthering Heights Emily Bronte Wuthering Heights is the
name of Mr. HeathcliffÕs dwelling. ÔWutheringÕ being a
significant provincial adjective, descriptive of the
atmospheric tumult to which its station is exposed in
stormy weather. Pure, bracing ventilation they must have
up there at all times, indeed: one may guess the power
of the north wind blowing over the edge, by the
excessive slant of a few stunted firs at the end of the
house; and by a range of gaunt thorns all stretching
their limbs one way, as if craving alms of the sun.
Happily, the architect had foresight to build it strong:
the narrow windows are deeply set in the wall, and the
corners defended with large jutting stones. Before
passing the threshold, I paused to admire a quantity of
grotesque carving lavished over the front, and
especially about the principal door; above which, among
a wilderness of crumbling griffins and shameless little
boys, I detected the date Ô1500,Õ and the name ÔHareton
Earnshaw.Õ I would have made a few comments, and
requested a short history of the place from the surly
owner; but his attitude at the door appeared to demand
my speedy entrance, or complete departure, and I had no
desire to aggravate his impatience previous to
inspecting the penetralium. One stop brought us into the
family sitting-room, without any introductory lobby or
passage: they call it here Ôthe houseÕ pre-eminently. It
includes kitchen and parlour, generally; but I believe
at Wuthering Heights the kitchen is forced to retreat
altogether into another quarter: at least I
distinguished a chatter of tongues, and a clatter of
culinary utensils, deep within; and I observed no signs
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of roasting, boiling, or baking, about the huge
fireplace; nor any glitter of copper saucepans and tin
cullenders on the walls. One end, indeed, reflected
splendidly both light and heat from ranks of immense
pewter dishes, interspersed with silver jugs and
tankards, towering row after row, on a vast oak dresser,
to the very roof. The latter had never been under-drawn:
its entire anatomy lay bare to an inquiring eye, except
where a frame of wood laden with oatcakes and clusters
of legs of beef, mutton, and ham, concealed it. Above
the chimney were sundry villainous old guns, and a
couple of horse-pistols: and, by way of ornament, three
gaudily-painted canisters disposed along its ledge. The
floor was of smooth, white stone; the chairs, highbacked, primitive structures, painted green: one or two
heavy black ones lurking in the shade. In an arch under
the dresser reposed a huge, liver-coloured bitch
pointer, surrounded by a swarm of squealing puppies; and
other dogs haunted other recesses.
The Frame in Classical Art Verity Platt 2017-04-20 The
frames of classical art are often seen as marginal to
the images that they surround. Traditional art history
has tended to view framing devices as supplementary
'ornaments'. Likewise, classical archaeologists have
often treated them as tools for taxonomic analysis. This
book not only argues for the integral role of framing
within Graeco-Roman art, but also explores the
relationship between the frames of classical antiquity
and those of more modern art and aesthetics.
Contributors combine close formal analysis with more
theoretical approaches: chapters examine framing devices
across multiple media (including vase and fresco
painting, relief and free-standing sculpture, mosaics,
manuscripts and inscriptions), structuring analysis
around the themes of 'framing pictorial space', 'framing
bodies', 'framing the sacred' and 'framing texts'. The
result is a new cultural history of framing - one that
probes the sophisticated and playful ways in which
frames could support, delimit, shape and even
interrogate the images contained within.
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My Team Larry Dierker 2006-07-11 Mantle or Mays? A-Rod
or Jeter? Biggio or Morgan? Clemens, Maddux, and Randy
Johnson -- or Pedro, Palmer, and Carlton? These are
questions baseball fans can spend endless hours
debating. Former All-Star pitcher and National League
Manager of the Year Larry Dierker has his own opinions,
and he shares them in My Team, his fascinating
discussion of the greatest players he has seen in his
four decades in the major leagues. Dierker selects
twenty-five players for My Team and another twenty-five
for the opposition, the Underdogs, or "Dogs." There are
two players at each position, five starting pitchers,
and four relievers. (When your starters are the likes of
Roger Clemens, Greg Maddux, Bob Gibson, Tom Seaver,
Nolan Ryan, and Juan Marichal, you don't worry about
bullpen depth.) All are players that Dierker has played
with or against or watched in his years as player,
coach, manager, and commentator. Each athlete must have
played at least ten years in the major leagues to
qualify, and players are judged on their ten best
seasons. Leadership skills and personality -- critical
components of team chemistry -- are highly valued. So
how is it possible to select two teams composed of
outstanding ballplayers from the past forty years and
not have room for Sandy Koufax, Reggie Jackson, Carl
Yastrzemski, or Cal Ripken Jr.? Dierker explains his
choices, analyzing each position carefully, always
putting the team ahead of the individual player. He
provides statistics to back up his selections, and often
relates personal anecdotes about the players. (From his
first All-Star Game in 1969, Dierker offers a wonderful
anecdote about Hank Aaron, by then an All-Star veteran.)
My Team may start more debates than it settles, but
Dierker's insights, and his passion for the game, will
enlighten and fascinate true baseball fans.
Latin Floyd L. Moreland 1990 "The best Latin text now
available and I very much doubt that a better one will
appear for a long time."—Ralph W. Johnson, Cornell
University
Greek Hardy Hansen 1987 The first edition of this
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extremely popular Greek text has been successfully
adopted in many high schools and colleges; the
organization and approach used by the authors, make it
an equally effective tool for those who would enjoy
learning the language on their own. The text is designed
for a two semester course at the introductory level.
This second revised edition incorporates the authors'
improvements and corrections gathered from users'
commentary. Those who are currently using the first
edition will find this update valuable, those who are
seeking a Greek language text will find Greek: An
Intensive Course one of the most complete and accessible
books on the market.
Global Education Monitoring Report 2020 UNESCO
2020-07-07 This publication assesses progress towards
Sustainable Development Goal 4 (SDG 4) on education and
its ten targets, as well as other related education
targets in the SDG agenda. It addresses inclusion in
education, drawing attention to all those excluded from
education, because of background or ability. The report
is motivated by the explicit reference to inclusion in
the 2015 Incheon Declaration, and the call to ensure an
inclusive and equitable quality education in the
formulation of SDG 4, the global goal for education. It
reminds us that, no matter what argument may be built to
the contrary, we have a moral imperative to ensure every
child has a right to an appropriate education of high
quality.
Princeton Alumni Weekly 1980
Disease Control Priorities in Developing Countries Dean
T. Jamison 2006-04-02 Based on careful analysis of
burden of disease and the costs ofinterventions, this
second edition of 'Disease Control Priorities in
Developing Countries, 2nd edition' highlights achievable
priorities; measures progresstoward providing efficient,
equitable care; promotes cost-effectiveinterventions to
targeted populations; and encourages integrated
effortsto optimize health. Nearly 500 experts scientists, epidemiologists, health
economists,academicians, and public health practitioners
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- from around the worldcontributed to the data sources
and methodologies, and identifiedchallenges and
priorities, resulting in this integrated,
comprehensivereference volume on the state of health in
developing countries.
The Structuring of Organizations Henry Mintzberg 1979
How do organizations structure themselves? A synthesis
of the empirical literature in the field, supported by
numerous examples and illustrations, provides images
that produce a theory. The author introduces five basic
configurations of structure - the simple structure, the
machine bureaucracy, the professional bu- reaucracy, the
divisionalized form, and the adhocracy. This book
reveals that structure seems to be at the root of many
questions about organizations and why they function as
they do.
Unconventional Warfare (Special Forces, Book 1) Chris
Lynch 2018-11-27 Discover the secret missions behind
America's greatest conflicts. Danny Manion has been
fighting his entire life. Sometimes with his fists.
Sometimes with his words. But when his actions finally
land him in real trouble, he can't fight the judge who
offers him a choice: jail... or the army. Turns out
there's a perfect place for him in the US military: the
Studies and Observation Group (SOG), an elite volunteeronly task force comprised of US Air Force Commandos,
Army Green Berets, Navy SEALS, and even a CIA agent or
two. With the SOG's focus on covert action and
psychological warfare, Danny is guaranteed an unusual
tour of duty, and a hugely dangerous one. Fortunately,
the very same qualities that got him in trouble at home
make him a natural-born commando in a secret war. Even
if almost nobody knows he's there. National Book Award
finalist Chris Lynch begins a new, explosive fiction
series based on the real-life, top-secret history of US
black ops.
Ethics for the Information Age Michael Jay Quinn 2006
Widely praised for its balanced treatment of computer
ethics, Ethics for the Information Age offers a modern
presentation of the moral controversies surrounding
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information technology. Topics such as privacy and
intellectual property are explored through multiple
ethical theories, encouraging readers to think
critically about these issues and to make their own
ethical decisions.
Athenaze Maurice Balme 2016-01-04 Since its publication
in 1990, Athenaze: An Introduction to Ancient Greek has
helped tens of thousands of students learn classical
Greek. Building on the bestselling tradition of previous
editions, the long-awaited third edition combines the
best features of traditional and modern teachingmethods.
It provides a unique course of instruction that allows
students to read connected Greek narrative right from
the beginning and guides them to the point where they
can begin reading complete classical texts. James
Morwood, editor of the Oxford Grammar of Classical Greek
and the Pocket OxfordClassical Greek Dictionary, brings
his expertise and years of teaching experience to this
revision.Carefully designed to hold students' interest,
the course begins in Book I with a fictional narrative
about an Attic farmer's family placed in a precise
historical context (432-431 B.C.). This narrative,
interwoven with tales from mythology and the Persian
Wars, gradually gives way in Book II toadapted passages
from Thucydides, Plato, and Herodotus and ultimately to
excerpts of the original Greek of Bacchylides,
Thucydides, and Aristophanes' Acharnians. Essays on
relevant aspects of ancient Greek culture and history
are also woven throughout.
Greek, an Intensive Course Hardy Hansen 1992 "Although
this text was written for use in the intensive summer
Greek Institute of the City University of New York, the
experience of the last decade has shown it can be used
successfully in a wide variety of regularly paced
courses."--taken from On the Use of This Text, page ix.
This Time Is Different Carmen M. Reinhart 2011-08-07
Examines financial crises of the past and discusses
similarities between these events and the current
crisis, presenting and comparing historical patterns in
bank failures, inflation, debt, currency, housing,
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employment, and government spending.
From Alpha to Omega Anne H. Groton 2013-04-17 One of the
most successful Classical Greek introductory textbooks,
this edition provides an introduction to Classical Greek
with an encouraging, pleasant, and accessible
presentation for today's modern students. Fifty short
lessons presume no knowledge of Latin, and allow
students to master a concept before moving on to the
next. Each lesson is accompanied by numerous exercises,
as well as manageable selections of Ancient Greek
writings (edited in early chapters) from Aesop's most
amusing and curious fables to concise Greek passages
from The New Testament, Aristotle, Arrian, Demosthenes,
Lysias, Plato, Thucydides, and Xenophon. The fourth
edition of From Alpha to Omega retains all the features
that have made it a best-selling introductory Greek
textbook, many of them improved or expanded: Balanced,
evenly-paced lessons to accommodate various academic
schedules Brief readings from Ancient Greek authors
Efficient translation exercises Succinct, instructive
vocabulary lists Glossary containing all vocabulary
words from lessons and readings, both Greek-to-English,
and English-to-Greek Online exercises, audio recordings,
video tutorials, and more accompany each chapter at
courses.pullins.com. An Ancillary Exercise Workbook and
a Greek Reader are also available.
Social Epidemiology Lisa F. Berkman 2014 "Eleven fully
updated chapters include entries on the links between
health and discrimination, income inequality, social
networks and emotion, while four all-new chapters
examine the role of policies in shaping health,
including how to translate evidence into action with
multi-level interventions."
Arc of Justice Kevin Boyle 2007-04-01 An electrifying
story of the sensational murder trial that divided a
city and ignited the civil rights struggle In 1925,
Detroit was a smoky swirl of jazz and speakeasies,
assembly lines and fistfights. The advent of automobiles
had brought workers from around the globe to compete for
manufacturing jobs, and tensions often flared with the
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KKK in ascendance and violence rising. Ossian Sweet, a
proud Negro doctor-grandson of a slave-had made the long
climb from the ghetto to a home of his own in a
previously all-white neighborhood. Yet just after his
arrival, a mob gathered outside his house; suddenly,
shots rang out: Sweet, or one of his defenders, had
accidentally killed one of the whites threatening their
lives and homes. And so it began-a chain of events that
brought America's greatest attorney, Clarence Darrow,
into the fray and transformed Sweet into a controversial
symbol of equality. Historian Kevin Boyle weaves the
police investigation and courtroom drama of Sweet's
murder trial into an unforgettable tapestry of narrative
history that documents the volatile America of the 1920s
and movingly re-creates the Sweet family's journey from
slavery through the Great Migration to the middle class.
Ossian Sweet's story, so richly and poignantly captured
here, is an epic tale of one man trapped by the battles
of his era's changing times. Arc of Justice is the
winner of the 2004 National Book Award for Nonfiction.
Minesweeper (Special Forces, Book 2) Chris Lynch
2019-12-03 "All the sizzle, chaos, noise and scariness
of war is clay in the hands of ace storyteller Lynch." - Kirkus Reviews for the World War II series Discover
the secret missions behind America's greatest
conflicts.Fergus Frew thought he knew what to expect
when he signed up with the Navy's demolitions team. But
as the Korean War rages on, Fergus and his fellow divers
-- AKA "frogmen" -- are tasked with more than just
scouting mudflats. Soon they're planting mines. And
sabotaging tunnels, bridges... and even fishing nets.
Strangest of all, it falls to Fergus to transport a spy
into the country -- and that means traveling far from
Navy-controlled waters.But frogmen are amphibious. And
Fergus may not realize it, but he's in a position to
change the way the whole world thinks about
combat.National Book Award finalist Chris Lynch
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continues his explosive fiction series based on the
real-life, top-secret history of US black ops and
today's heroic Navy SEALs.
The Jaguar Smile Salman Rushdie 2014-12
An Introduction to Ancient Greek Cecelia Eaton Luschnig
2007-09-15 C.A.E. Luschnig's An Introduction to Ancient
Greek: A Literary Approach prepares students to read
Greek in less than a year by presenting basic
traditional grammar without frills and by introducing
real Greek written by ancient Greeks, from the first day
of study. The second edition retains all the features of
the first but is more streamlined, easier on the eyes,
more gender-inclusive, and altogether more 21st century.
It is supported by a Web site for teachers and learners
at http://worldwidegreek.com/.
Project: Happily Ever After Alisa Bowman 2010-12-28 What
do you do when your marriage is so unhappy that you
begin to fantasize about your husband's funeral? That's
how bad it got for Alisa Bowman. . . So she launched a
last-ditch effort to save her marriage. Project: Happily
Ever After is her fearlessly honest and humorous account
of how she went from being a “divorce daydreamer” to
renewing her wedding vows—and all of the steps in
between. From bikini waxes to erotica, romance
instruction manuals to second honeymoons, the silent
treatment to power struggles, she goes where many
marriage-improvement gurus have feared to tread. Equal
parts funny, poignant, and most importantly, useful,
Bowman's story will give other miserably-married folks
courage and hope. And in addition to telling her own
story, she packs straightforward prescriptive guidance,
including a “10-Step Marital Improvement Guide.” Readers
will laugh. They'll cry. And they can start on the road
toward their own happy ending!
History in Literature Edward Quinn 2009-01-01
Alphabetically arranged articles discuss the major
events, figures and movements of the twentieth century
and how they have been depicted in literature.
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